HB 1909 -- CANDIDATE QUALIFICATIONS
SPONSOR: Brattin

This bill requires candidates for local offices that are currently
designated as nonpartisan to file an indication of their political
party membership, if any, when running for office. There is no
requirement to hold primary elections or choose a particular
candidate to represent a political party. Independents may
continue to run for such local offices in the same manner.



